
 

Little Wickets  
 

Thursday 20th March 2025 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers. 
  
Little Wickets (cricket for infant aged children) will be offering an afterschool club next half term on a 
Monday to our Year 1 children.  
The children will take part in the club from 3.20pm and will need to be collected at 4.20pm or a member of 
staff will take them to after school club if required.    
 
The club will start on Monday 28th April and will run for 5 weeks. For the club to run successfully your child 
will need to commit to all 5 sessions and have an interest in doing cricket based activities.  
The sessions are as follows due to bank holidays. 
Monday 28th April 
Monday 12th May 
Monday 19th May 
Monday 2nd June 
Monday 9th June 
 
If your child would like to attend, please fill in the permission slip below by Thursday 27th March 2025 
 
We will then let you know if your child has a place as they are limited.  
 
Please make sure your child has their P.E kit or an extra set of sports kit and a water bottle in school for this 
activity. Your child will be coming home in their sports/ P.E kit so will need to have a kit in school for our 
usual P.E sessions on a Tuesday.  
 
Any questions, please ask. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Jacques 
P.E. School Leader 
 
................................................................................................................................................. 
 
I (parent/ carer) give permission for (child) .......................................................... to attend the Little Wickets 
club  
 
I will inform the school of any changes to the medical requirements held on school record, prior to the event 
if necessary. 
 
Signed :................................................................................. Date:......................................... 

 


